
From: Lt. Governor's Office <LtGov@scstatehouse.gov>
To: 'Jack Schilla' <jack.schilla@yahoo.com>

Date: 1/25/2018 12:50:19 PM
Subject: RE: Washington Journal

Good Afternoon Jack,
 
Thank you for your email. My focus is the promote the liberty and protect the wallet of the taxpayer.
 
Best Regards,
Kevin L. Bryant
Lieutenant Governor
LtGov@scstatehouse.gov
803-734-5280
 

From: Jack Schilla [mailto:jack.schilla@yahoo.com] 
 
Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2018 10:09 AM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office 
Subject: Washington Journal
 
Dear Kevin,
 
Kudo’s to you on your appearance and articulating so well American Conservative principals. I enjoyed your calm 
demeanor Kevin in response to the last call from a liberal woman. President Trump is doing is best to Make America 
Great Again. Keep up the good work Kevin! As a Christian Constitutional Conservative, I am praying God Blesses 
America.
 
Very Sincerely Yours,
 
Jack Schilla
Valier, Montana
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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